From: Deborah Smith_

Sent: Tuesday, March 5, 2024 6:59 PM
To: Bridwell, Linda C (PSC) <linda.bridwell@ky.gov>

Subject: 2023-00263

This Message Originated from Outside the Organization Report Suspicious

This Message Is From an External Sender.

I am so disappointed in the siting Board’s approval of this application.

Everyone kept telling me it would be approved no matter how bad the application and items
submitted were. I guess I just had greater faith that the people who were appointed to protect
everyone’s rights would listen to the people who were going to be affected by this industrial
solar factory. I guess I was ignorant to believe and have faith in such individuals.

May God have mercy on us as our land, neighborhood, and people are destroyed by greed.
May he also have mercy on those who leased their land, the solar company, the attorneys and
the people on the Siting Board. Vengeance is mind faith the Lord and I will repay.

Deborah Smith
2012 Beech Grove Rd. Farmington, KY 42040





